TOWN OF BRISTOL lg\q
DEPARTMENT OF COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT
10 Court Street ¢ Bristol, Rhode Island 02809

February 21, 2023

TO: Honorable Town Council
FROM: Diane M. Williamson, Director ; ___J/
Edward M. Tanner, Principal Planner £ /‘4
Y £
RE: Proposed Outdoor Dining Guidelines, Ordinance, Application Checklist

As requested by the Town Council, the consultant, John Shevlin from Pare Corporation, has prepared the
proposed guidelines and ordinance for outdoor dining. A workshop was held with the stakeholders and
Mr. Shevlin has coordinated directly with the stakeholders as well.

Mr. Shevlin will be submitting the documents and attending the March 1 Town Council meeting to
review with the Town Council.
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